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To Gary Bennett:

Please note that I created an exception in s. 118.40 (6), which provides that a pupil may
not be required to attend a charter school without the pupil’s approval, for pupils who
reside in a school district that has converted all of its traditional public schools to
charter schools.  I included this provision because this draft eliminates the
requirement that, as a condition of converting all public schools to charter schools, a
school board provide alternative public attendance arrangements for pupils who do not
wish to attend a charter school. Please let me know if the exception is not consistent
with your intent.
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